VIA EMAIL

CALIFORNIA STATE TRANSPORTATION AGENCY

GAVIN NEWSOM, Governor

LEGAL AFFAIRS DIVISION

DEPARTMENT OF MOTOR VEHICLES
2415 FIRST AVENUE C128

P.O. BOX 932382

SACRAMENTO, CA 94232-3820

(916) 657-6469

September 19, 2023

Tim Corcoran

Executive Director

New Motor Vehicle Board
2415 First Avenue, MS L242
Sacramento, CA 95818

New Motor Vehicle Board

Received
9-19-23

RE: Case No. P-463-22, Courtesy Subaru of Chico v Subaru

Dear Mr. Corcoran:

This is a request for an extension of the time permitted to investigate and issue a report in the
above referenced action before the New Motor Vehicle Board. At this time, the Department
of Motor Vehicles' Investigations Division is conducting an on-going inquiry into the
allegations and issues of the above-referenced matter. The Investigations Division
anticipates their investigation will conclude and a report of their findings will be available in
late January, 2024. Therefore, we request an extension of time until January 31, 2024.

If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for
your anficipated agreement with this request.

Sincerely,

nnifer Berry
sistant Chi ounsel
epartment‘of Motor Vehicles

California Relay Telephone Service for the deaf or hard of hearing from TDD Phones: 1-800-735-2929; from Voice Phones: 1-800-735-2922

ADM 661 (REV. 2/2019) UH

A Public Service Agency


RPARKER
Date Stamp


